
Dear Colleagues, 

The DCRI-HIMD has formed a new Communications Committee. In addition to carrying on the tradition 
of publishing the CIO Newsletter, the Committee is seeking other ways to increase internal 
communications to better share information. We want to hear from you and hope you will offer your 
opinion in the brief, 11 question survey so that we may craft the best plan to the department as we 
disseminate information: 

Communication within DCRI-HIMD

Please note, if you are interested in joining the Committee, you may indicate your interest in the survey.
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https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2FPages%2FDesignPageV2.aspx%3Fsubpage%3Ddesign%26token%3D9aad429952c942e697e8403186692ef3%26id%3DeHW3FHOX1UKFByUcotwrBneRUHOefApEkkjTor4yULlUOVA3OTFYSEZCVkNHNjRBSzVKRFc4NDY1SS4u%26analysis%3Dfalse%26topview%3DPreview&data=05%7C01%7Cfred.vorck@nih.gov%7Cc344bf0fc01542d0f15908dac719dacc%7C14b77578977342d58507251ca2dc2b06%7C0%7C0%7C638041211098807151%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=LLmDnvEd9KO%2BsiG7ftKrAcihxuWBKFZVBrcCygNvO1E%3D&reserved=0
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